
WINTER 2021-2022 SAFETY PROTOCOLS & EXPECTATIONS 
SWIM LESSONS 

 
All policies are subject to change 

 
 

Swim Lessons 

1. Reduced number of swimmers in each group 

2. Reduced number of groups 

3. Each swimmer will have their own equipment 

4. All equipment is sanitized regularly 

5. Swimmers stay in their group and do not participate in cross-group activities at this time 

 

 

For all additional questions related to swim lessons, please email Ben Schultz at ben@athensymca.org 
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